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19/02/2020  23:23:422019/5707/P OBJ Sarah Hughes I object to this proposal as the structure would be higher than

Is standard in this road. It would block out a lot of light to my property. My garden is small anyway and would 

find the lack of light oppressive. I have a 

Disabled child and we make use of the garden for space. Not only would

The finish product be opressive, but the work itself my son would find distressing
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